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Lou Mansolillo

From: Brian Peruch <brianperuch@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, June 10, 2024 7:39 AM
To: House Corporations Committee
Subject: Opposition to H8335

I am writing to express my opposition to Bill H8335.  Buyers already have the ability to conduct 
radon testing during a home inspection. They can renegotiate the selling price if they don’t want 
to pay for a mitigation unit.  This Bill will place more burdens on sellers.   
 
Thank you, 
 
Brian Peruch 
172 Glenwood Ave  
Pawtucket, RI 02860 


